
 
Date: 15th June, 2023  

 

To,  
BSE Limited  
Listing Department,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street; Fort  
Mumbai 400 001  
Script Code: 532123 
ISIN: INE395A01016 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Subject: - Reply to clarification sought with respect to queries from investors. 

 

This has reference to several queries received from investors regarding the performance of the 

company for current quarter and current financial year. 
 

We would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (LODR) Regulations and 

has been promptly informing the Stock Exchanges on all events and information, which have a 

bearing on operation or performance of the Company and shall declare the company’s result for the 

quarter ended, 30th June, 2023 within the timelines as prescribed by law.  

 

There is no undisclosed / price sensitive information or any impending announcement / corporate 

action which needs to be informed to the exchange at this point of time.  

 

Further, we would like to assure you that Company will, as required under SEBI (LODR) Regulations 

2015, continue to promptly inform the exchanges of all material events / information / actions. 

Please note that we have paid advance tax of Rs. 2,00,00,000/- (Rupees Two Crores only) on 14th 

June, 2023 for the Assessment year 2024-25. We have enclosed herewith a copy of the challan. 

 

We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Yours truly,  

For BSEL Infrastructure Realty Limited 

 

 

 

Monika Nathani  

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  



M No. 19222  

Encl: a/a 


		2023-06-15T09:52:40+0530
	MONIKA DILIPKUMAR NATHANI




